
  
   

 

23 September 2019 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
I am writing to let you know about some additional Physics sessions that we will be 
offering during Year 11 which we think will be of benefit to your son.  These sessions are 
being recommended to those boys who we feel would benefit from some extra input to 
help build their confidence in preparation for the prelim and future summer exams. 
 
The sessions will focus on work covered in Years 9 and 10 and will involve a recap of the 
work and study of past paper questions.  The intention is that, after receiving this 
additional support, your son will have a clearer understanding of how he can continue to 
work independently after the sessions have finished and improve his exam technique.  A 
number of boys have taken advantage of these sessions during the last academic year 
and it was evident to us that it was a beneficial exercise. 
 
The Physics sessions will take place on Monday lunchtimes from 12.00pm – 12.25pm and 
will begin on Monday 30 September in the Science Classroom.  Below is an outline of the 
topic we will be covering each session.  Your son will be given a pack of topic summary 
sheets which we ask that they try to complete prior to the session so they are well 
prepared for us to answer any questions they may have and give extra advice and tips. 
 

Date Topic 

30/9/19 Particle Model of Matter  

7/10/19 Atomic Structure 

14/10/19 Electricity  

21/10/19 Energy 

4/11/19 Waves 

11/11/19 Space 

18/11/19 Open session – bring a question 

 
Please can you confirm to me at ljk@bws.wilts.sch.uk if you are happy for your son to 
attend these sessions?  As it is out of timetable we find it helpful if parents can give a 
gentle reminder at home so the boys remember to attend. 
 
In the meantime, if there is anything that you wish to discuss then please do not hesitate to 
contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs Lucinda Kimberley 
Lead Teacher KS4 Physics 
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